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Doniphan Co Economic Development Director resigns
(KNZA)--Doniphan County Economic Development Director Leah Johnson has
resigned. 

According to the unofficial meeting minutes, Johnson submitted her letter of
resignation to the Doniphan County Commission during their regular meeting
Monday, which is effective April 7. 

The Commission accepted her resignation with regrets. 

Johnson told commissioners she plans to take a break and focus on her family
before considering other options. 

She has served as economic development director since April 2018.
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